
PORT OF SEATTLE

Department Memo Tariff No. 6 2025.1 Effective January 1, 2025 for Salmon Bay Marina 

MEMORANDUM

DATE: November 15, 2024 

TO: Stephen P. Metruck, Executive Director, Port of Seattle 

FROM: Stephanie Jones Stebbins, Managing Director, Maritime Division 

SUBJECT: Tariff Changes (includes rates, language additions and deletions) for Salmon Bay Marina, 
Effective January 1, 2025 

The attached notice of tariff changes is effective January 1, 2025, and is within the Executive 
Director’s limits of authority established by the Delegation of Responsibility and Authority to the 
Executive Director, effective April 3, 2023, and adopted per Resolution No. 3810, adopted 
January 24, 2023; and pursuant to the re-delegation to the Managing Director, Maritime Division, 
dated June 12, 2024. (Attachment A to Policy EX-2, Delegation Schedule). 

Tariff No. 6 Memo 2025.1 

Summary of changes made: 
1. Moorage Rate and services increase across tariff as follows:

13% Non-Commercial/Recreational Vessels
10% Equipment Rental and Services

2. Language Additions:
Section Two: Item 2100: RULES AND REGULATIONS

Y, Marine Power Stand Use, prohibiting cars and vehicles for being charged with
marine power stations.

3. Deletions:
Moorage Rates Quick-Reference Rate Table

Removal of rate differentiation for moorage with 50AMP power to make moorage
rates in alignment to other Port of Seattle properties.

Section Three: Item 310: A
Removal of rate differentiation for moorage with 50AMP power to make moorage
rates in alignment to other Port of Seattle properties.

_____________________________  Date:__________________ 
Stephanie Jones Stebbins  
Managing Director   
Maritime  Division  
Port of Seattle   

11/20/2024


